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 Felicity Moir As a resident of SHP and having enjoyed the amenities offered by the first floor of the Magdala on many 

occasions including my wedding reception I would like to object to this change of use. We do not need more 

luxury apartments in the area but we do need places for residents to gather and have social functions. 

I think a society that privileges money for the few over community is showing a lack of understanding of social 

health.

I miss the Magdala a lot. We held our street meetings there and we have not met up now as a community for 

many years.
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